

22 NOVEMBRE 2017 PROT. N. 400558

Mr. K.V. Krokhin Chairman of the Commettee for the Cooperation with the Italian Republic Petrovka str. 1, bld. 1 Moscow - 107031

Dear Mr. krokhin,

I would like to express all my gratitude for your precious work during the SMART City Conference on the occasion of "Moscow Days in Genoa".

It has been an honor and a great opportunity for our City to host such an important event.

I sincerely thank you for your invitation to the next Business Forum, which will be held in Moscow on 5th December 2017.

Unfortunately, I regret to inform you that I will not be able to attend this meeting, due to several institutional commitments in Genoa on that date.

We still confirm our interest to consolidate the collaboration between our cities realizing new mutual projects. To this end we will constantly stay in touch with Confindustria in order to Keep on working together and organize the Business Forum 2018, on the occasion of "Genoa Days in Moscow".

Looking forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully

Marco Bucci Mayor of Genoa